
Notice to the Texian People - September 1, 2023 
 
 
Good day fellow Texians, 
 
The House of Representatives Investigation Committee called a joint emergency session on 
August 29, 2023.  The House and the Senate have passed and adopted a resolution forming a 
Joint House Investigation Committee.  The committee will follow leads until all questions are 
answered and determined satisfactory.   
 
Having both the House and the Senate Committees coming together will produce a timely and 
complete report for the Texian people.  
 
Please see the attached resolution that was passed in the Joint Congressional Session on August 
29, 2023. 
 
Resolution Forbearing the Elections for September 2023, Due to the Discrepancies and 
Inconsistencies Found During the Ongoing Full Investigation Being Conducted by the Joint 
Congressional Investigation Committee 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we are working for transparency for the Texian People.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Matthew Cordova, Bexar County Representative – House Committee Chair 
Kathryn Thuneman, Senator District 9 - Bexar County – Senate Committee Chair 
 


